
Lone Pine National Park

BUFFALO PERMITS

General Season                          1987  

A 3day season, December 31  January 2, for the taking of 
buffalo is prescribed for the Lone Pine Game Reserve.  A person 
with a valid buffalo permit may take one (1) buffalo of the 
hunter's choice.  It shall be unlawful for a person to possess 
more than one buffalo permit per season.  In addition, hunters 
are required to attend a Buffalo Orientation Seminar where light 
refreshments will be served.


